
 

For Local 8 Members at Consejo 

November 9, 2021 

 

We are preparing to open your union contract for negotiations. The current contract expires on 
January 28, 2022.  
 
We will be sending you a bargaining survey to hear our members priorities, then we will select your 
bargaining team and start bargaining. To be sure you receive the bargaining emails and updates 
please send me your personal email address. 
  
Please email me with changes and additions you would like to see in your next contract. If you are 
interested in being on the bargaining team or have questions please email me at Ida@opeiu8.org  
 
Thank you, 
Ida Kovacic 
Ida@opeiu8.org 
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